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Sunday 21 to Saturday 27 July

Please pray for the ongoing building work on the new assembly hall
at El Shaddai Bible College in India, which St Michael’s HOTC has
contributed towards. Ken Hart hopes to visit soon after the hall is
completed. Pray too for the 50 students who are studying at the
College.

Please uphold in prayer the SMCC Trustees as they meet this
evening, asking that God would guide their discussions and give
them wisdom in their decision-making, especially concerning the
future mode of operation of the charity once the final loans are paid
off in September.

With our local schools breaking up around now for the summer
holiday, pray that the coming weeks would offer rest and
refreshment for their teachers, classroom assistants, administrative
& support staff and school governors. Pray too for any parents of
schoolchildren who find this long break challenging.

With our Summer Club now less than a fortnight away, please pray
that God will give our young leaders enthusiasm and energy for the
week’s activities; for team relationships to grow; and for the team to
model something of God’s love to the children and young people.

Also during the summer, various other Christian organisations such
as Scripture Union will be running holidays, missions, camps and
clubs for children and young people around the UK - pray especially
for the many unchurched children attending these.

We are blessed with a wonderful Operations & Admin team - Andy,
Chris, Laura, Caroline, Jackie, Jacob, Mark and Nubil - who all work
hard in their different roles to keep the church functioning behind the
scenes every day of the week. Please continue to uphold them in
prayer.

Give thanks for the ongoing success of the Coffee Shop, with
Saturday mornings continuing to be popular. Weekday lunchtimes
are particularly busy, so please continue to uphold Sue and her
hard-working team of staff and volunteers in prayer, giving thanks
for their dedication.



